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I would like to strongly urge you to support HB2927 the National Popular Vote bill that will
be before the legislator tomorrow.
 I was & still am very disturbed by the outcome of the last presidential elections & I see the
passing of this bill as the most practical method for assuring that every vote matters in future
presidential elections.
I hope the legislators of Oregon can be progressive enough to join their neighboring states in
this important compact.

Thank you.
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